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Next meeting Sunday  

November 10, 2019 – 10am 
HOG Room 

 

Hi everyone!  

Hope everyone is still riding - heated seats, grips & gear will 
make your ride warmer while you are checking out all the fall 
colors!  
 

When the snow starts flying and you have to put your bike 
away for the winter, we can take it in. We will have plenty of 
room in our heated basement to keep your baby safe and 
ready to ride in the spring. Billy has put together some great 
packages to make your stay completely FREE!  
 

The holiday season is fast approaching. Black Friday we will 
be having breakfast at 9am – Pancakes & Bloody Mary’s!  

Also, we will have a few early bird special deals with 15% off 
licensed products the entire day.  
 

If anyone is looking for a Trike, we have some great deals on 
our pre-owned inventory. Come in and pick up your new 
ride!  

 

Ride Safe, 

The Uke’s Team 
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Hi all, 
 
Riding season is winding down!  Sorry that the Fall Color Ride was cancelled due to weather 
but a big shout out to the members who did the Veteran’s ride that day.  Glad to see the 
support for our servicemen. 
 
I have to say thank you to all the members who support this chapter in all that it does.  We 
have been dealt many changes that we must abide by.  Your support and acceptance of the 
changes makes the operations of this chapter smoother.  If you have questions or suggestions, 
we always welcome them as stated during each meeting.   
 
It is elections November 10th and the following members have accepted the nominations for  
 
Treasurer – Brenda Thompson 
 
Asst. Director – Kat Urban 

Paul Steffensen 
 
As stated at the meeting, do you think you may want to run for a position or accept an 
appointment in the future, but want to have some insight?  Ask a board member if you can 
shadow them and learn their position. 
 
Remember the Christmas Party is Saturday December 14th with social dinks at 530 and brief 
mtg at 6pm.    Cost for the party is $25 per person prior to the party and $30 at the door.   
 
See you at the meeting Sunday 11/10/2019 
 
Kevin Klee  
Director 
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October Minutes: 
 
Elections for Assistant Director and Treasurer will be at the November meeting.  If you are interested in learning more 
about running for a position, please let Kevin Klee know. 

Nominations: 
 
Assistant Director: 
Paul Steffensen 
Kat Urban 
 
Treasurer: 
Brenda Thompson 
 
Raffle for September and October meetings will be used to buy coats from Burlington Coat Factory to donate to the 
needy 
 
Thor Robinson is now a chapter member.  Please reach out to him if you have questions about anything 
 
Gym … 
Would like your Ride 365 mileage soon 
Next year would like to plan a series are shorter rides- breakfast or dinner rides- would like suggestions 
Gym and Wende will be taking a 3-week trip to Yellowknife next Summer.  Anyone is welcome to join, please ask Gym 
for details 
 
Beth… 
Would like your Stamp Books turned in no later than November 23rd at Uke’s 
 
Gean… 
The Bags Tournament was a ton of fun and the Nursing Home event was a success. 
 
Upcoming events: 
October 26th- Amazing Race- starts at 5:30pm, first clue at 6pm.  Six stops planned and 6 teams participating.  Back to 
Uke’s after for pizza 
November 2nd- Pool party- $5 buy in 
December 8th- Dinner and pictures with Santa 3-6pm.  Mr. F will be Santa, Gym and Kevin will be Elves.  Please bring a 
canned good to donate. 
January- Bowling- date TBD 
 
Bob… did a safety report about being aware of animals on the move this time of year. 
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Stamp Book 

Happy Fall to All!  
 

 

Just a friendly reminder that the 2019 stamp book “season” is coming to an end. Please keep in mind that the 
stamp books are due in by Uke’s by November 23rd! There is still PLENTY of time to get more stamps from the 
businesses to increase your chances to win money!  
 
As usual, the drawing for the cash prizes will be held during the Kenosha HOG Chapter Christmas Party at the 
Italian American Club in December.  
 

If there is a new business that YOU think would be a great addition to the stamp book, please consider asking 
them to join! We will have business informational sheets available starting at the beginning of 2020 as most 
businesses are starting to sort through their budgets at that time.  
 
However, if there are any questions or if information is wanted before the New Year please let me know. 
~Beth Cleveland~ 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Please call or email me anytime if you have any questions.   If you hear that someone is not getting the 
newsletter, please have then reach out to me to check in on their Chapter membership.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Gary Quedenfeld 
Membership Chairman, Kenosha HOG 
847 226 1759 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net 
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Anniversaries and Birthdays November 2019 
 
 

November Anniversaries 
1 Blake & Debra Topel 

 4 Paul & Nora Meirthew 
 9 Randolph & Sandy Brabant  
16 Charles & Linda Hilleshiem 

 
 

November Birthdays 
 
 

1 Debra Bodven 11 Armistice Day WW1 

1 Debra Smith 11 Veterans Day 

1 Paul Meirthew 11 Pete (Elvin) Peterson RIP 

3 Randolph Brabant 13 John Heiring RIP 

3 Marie Ulicki RIP 16 Ryszard Stozek 

4 Tom Dolnik 19 Terry Lawler RIP 

4 Donna Halvorsen 20 Paul Schultz 

5 Steven Lynd 21 Tom Hebert 

7 Derek Tranberg 21 Frank Marotta RIP 

8 Sharon Walsh 22 Katie Ann Ludwig 

9 Rob Mendoza 24 Susan DeGroot Gullo RIP 

10 George Broecker 24 Pam Rose 

10 MARINE CORPS BIRTHDAY 29 Debra Heinzelmann 

 
 

November 28, 2019 HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
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Notes from the road, from Mr. Geraci…. 
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